

Hipsburn Primary School, Lesbury, ALNWICK, Northumberland. NE66 3PX

Tel: 01665 830210

Email: <u>admin@hipsburn.northumberland.sch.uk</u>
Web: <u>www.hipsburn.northumberland.sch.uk</u>

Headteacher Mr Kevin Moloney

14/05/18

Hipsburn Friendly Rounders Tournament

Dear Parents / Carers,

We have been invited to participate in an <u>inter-school Rounders Tournament after school on Tuesday</u> 22nd May to be held at the Alnmouth and Lesbury Cricket Club.

This friendly tournament is open to children in Years 3 - 6 and your child has expressed an interest in playing for Hipsburn. The event will run from 3.30pm to approximately 4.45pm. Pupils will need to wear their full PE kit and appropriate outdoor clothing, sun cream and bring a water bottle.

In order for this fixture to take place we need parents to collect their children <u>from Hipsburn at 3.15pm</u> and stay with them to support and cheer on the teams.

Please complete the reply slip below if your child is able to participate and return to the school office by Friday 18^{th} May.

Kind	regard	S
		٠,

Mrs Burroughs PE Teacher

<u>Inter-school Friendly Rounders Tournament</u> Tuesday 22nd May at 3.30pm Alnmouth Cricket Club

Child's Name	
I will attend the tournament and be responsible for my child	
OR	
Signed:Name	

